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06/08/2018  21:24:462018/1209/P OBJEMAIL Max S I am a resident of Inverness Street (since 2011). In the last 12 months I have noticed an increase in anti-social 

behaviour on the street. Notably drug dealing and fights and disturbance late at night. This occurs on a daily 

basis and is most acute at weekends. I am concerned that the extension of the Good Mixer will only serve to 

exacerbate this. It is very important that something is done to address the existing problems on the street.
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